

Superintendent's Report

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent

November 10, 2022

IN THIS ISSUE:

- Interactive Display Boards
- HOSA Supports Cancer Awareness
- FFA Community Service
- Marching Band Competes
- Veterans Day Holiday

Interactive Display Boards: The Teacher of the Year at each



school receives high quality advanced technology interactive display boards in their classrooms. The boards are a larger version of a tablet computer with a touchscreen for improved



collaboration. The users are able to access, manipulate, and interact with content directly on the screen. The teachers and

students are excited to use this new advanced technology.

DATES TO REMEMBER:

11/28/22 Board Meeting Central Support Services Closed 5:00 PM Work 5:30 PM Open 6:00 PM

Attachments:

HOSA Supports Cancer Awareness: October is breast cancer awareness month to increase the awareness of the disease. HOSA students supported the



County. A check was presented to Robin Wallin, RN at the Madison



County Health Department. Thank you to the HOSA students and teachers for all your hard work in Making It Happen with cancer awareness.

Madison County Schools Mission



The students of Madison County Schools will have meaningful experiences and valuable academic preparation to ensure a brighter future.

FFA Community Service:



FFA students volunteered their time assisting with meal packaging through the Lord's Harvest in Mars Hill. The students packaged approximately 115 boxes. The boxes will be distributed to our community very soon. Thank you students and teachers for your volunteer service benefiting our community.

Marching Band Competes: The Marching Band received the following awards at the North Davidson competition recently; 2nd place drum major, 2nd place color guard, 2nd place percussion, 2nd place marching and maneuvering, 3rd place music, and 2nd place overall. Congratulations to the marching band students!



Veterans Day Holiday: Friday, November 11th is Veterans Day. We honor and remember



all those that have served for our country. This week our schools have held special programs honoring our Veterans and their families. Schools will be closed on Friday, November 11th in observance of Veterans Day Holiday.



In compliance with federal law, NC Public Schools administers all state-operated educational programs, employment activities and admissions without discrimination because of race, religion, national or ethnic origin, color, age, military service, disability, or gender, except where exemption is appropriate and allowed by law